


 In 2022, Her Majesty The Queen
will become the first British
Monarch to celebrate a Platinum
Jubilee after 70 years of service.

Many events and activities will be
happening throughout the UK and
beyond to celebrate the Platinum
Jubilee. 

Here at Schools Traded Services,
we're providing events and
competitions for your school to
take part in.

The Queen's
PlatinumJubilee

AB    UT



Art Competition 

The Queen's Jubilee is coming... and we'd like to commemorate
it by celebrating the artistic talent of Suharto produced by
Enfield's chilled young people. 

We are looking for art that touches thematically on what's
important to Enfield residents - whether it's the Enfield Green
canopy of trees and forest, the notion of strong roots, the
longevity of The Queen's reign or the strength we have in the
diversity of Enfield's population. 

It doesn't have to be newly produced pieces - we know that
children and young people are producing art all of the time.
What's important is that all entries fit the themes.

So - what are you waiting for? Let's fill this Borough with artists!

 Prize
Art supply

hamper from
Cass Art



Each school or setting will submit a winning entry from their school.
Each school or setting can contribute one winning entry from each of the
relevant age groups listed above.
All successful pieces will be curated into an exhibition that will be shared
through libraries and throughout the Civic Centre.
An overall winning entry in each age category will be given an art supply
hamper from Cass Art.

Will our school take part?
Will all year groups have the option to join in?
Work out the timeline to ensure that you have the school winners ready to
submit by 17th May 2022

Child's photo attached
Full name
Class 
School
Contact email address at the school

Who can enter?

Entries can be made through your school or individually, with your
parent/guardian’s consent. Please make sure your entry form has contact
details from either your teacher or parent/guardian.

Four categories:
Lower Primary – KS1
Upper Primary – KS2
Lower Secondary – KS3
Upper Secondary – KS4
Sixth Form – KS5

Care leavers: up to 19 years of age.

What can your pupils win?

What do I need to do?

Decide:

Remember to provide the following information:

Submissions to be delivered to the Civic Centre on 17th May 2022 8am - 5pm 
The Civic Centre Reception area - Schools Traded Services



or posted: Schools Traded Service Team - B Block North, Civic Centre, Silver Street,

London EN1 3XA 

How to Enter 



The Queen’s Green Canopy (QGC) is a unique tree planting initiative created to
mark Her Majesty’s Platinum Jubilee in 2022 which invites people from across
the United Kingdom to “Plant a Tree for the Jubilee”.

Tree planting will commence again in October 2022, through to the end of the
Jubilee year. With a focus on planting sustainably, the QGC will encourage  the
planting of trees to create a legacy in honour of The Queen’s leadership of the
Nation, which will benefit future generations. 

We would like to give children and young people in the London Borough of
Enfield the chance to respond to this, to think and write creatively about the
climate crisis and their response to the QGC project and its positive impact.

We are giving children and young people purpose, passion and a platform to
write a poem. We hope that it will help them to fall in love with poetry and help
them to express themselves through poetry.

Poetry Writing
Competition



All submissions should be in English.

Each school or setting will submit a winning entry from their school.
Each school or setting can contribute one winning entry from each of the
relevant age groups listed above.
Winning poems will be published online and in a printed LBE Poetry
Anthology. 
An overall winning entry in each age category will receive a £30 book
voucher

The poems can be in any poetry style you like – (sonnet, limerick, haiku,
villanelle, acrostic, rap)
The poem should use the QGC as its inspiration. It could be about a new
idea or discovery; how trees help the planet or just that pupils love trees.
The poem should be a maximum of 35 lines.

Will our school take part?
Will all year groups have the option to join in?
Work out the timeline to ensure that you have the school winners ready to
submit by  17th May 2022

Who can enter?

Entries can be made through your school, or individually, with your
parent/guardian’s consent. Please make sure your entry form has contact
details for either your teacher or parent/guardian.

Four categories:
Lower Primary – KS1
Upper Primary – KS2
Lower Secondary – KS3
Upper Secondary – KS4
Sixth Form – KS5

Care leavers: up to 19 years of age.

What can your pupils win?

What sort of poem can pupils write?

What do I need to do?

Decide:

Child's photo attached
Full name
Class 
Age and age group category
(poetry competition) 
School
Contact email address at the
school

Remember to provide the
following information:

Submissions to be delivered to the Civic Centre on 17th May 2022, 8am - 5pm 
The Civic Centre Reception area - Schools Traded Services



or posted: Schools Traded Services Team - B Block North, Civic Centre, Silver Street,

London EN1 3XA 



or via email: STS@enfield.gov.uk (ONLY FOR POETRY COMPETITION)

How to Enter 



Free trees for
schools and
communities




Woodland Trust want to make sure
everybody in the UK has the chance to

plant a tree. So they're giving away
hundreds of thousands of trees to

schools and communities. 



'Together, we'll get millions more trees in
the ground.'

Discover more here:
https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/plant-trees/schools-and-communities/

https://www.woodlandtrust.org.uk/plant-trees/schools-and-communities/


Sports

Primary and Special schools are invited to bring up to 30 students to attend one of the
events on the following dates to take part in sports activities in their local parks.  The

sports will focus on those featured at the Commonwealth Games and qualified coaches
will lead taster sessions for the children.  Each event will start with an opening ceremony

and schools are encouraged to make their own “Queen’s Baton” to participate in relay
activities.



 



11.30am - 1pm
1.15pm - 3pm

 
For further details and to book a place visit www.enfieldpeteam.co.uk – go to events

and find the date you wish to book on the calendar. 
Your PE subject leader will have login details to access the website.

Fridays
29th April 
6th May     
13th May   
20th May  
27th May  
10th June  
24th June 
 
1st July      
8th July    
14th July   
15th July   
July tbc     

Southgate Hockey Club
Enfield Playing Fields
Oakwood Park
Broomfield Park
Wilbury School
Enfield Town Park
June Jubilee Park

Winchmore Hill Cricket Club
Southgate Hockey Club
QE Stadium, Donkey Lane (Thursday)
Edmonton Power League
Queen’s Jubilee Commonwealth
 Inclusive Festival

http://www.enfieldpeteam.co.uk/


To celebrate the best of our borough's schools, the Enfield Swim team are
putting together a competitive Jubilee Swim Gala.

Each school will be invited to select four of their children to compete in various
distances and strokes with medals given to the children and a trophy
presented to the winning school.

Running from 24th May 2022 over four afternoons, we will put on four gala’s -
two will be held at Southbury Leisure Centre and two at Edmonton Leisure
Centre. 

Schools that currently buy the swimming service from Enfield Council will have
free entry.

Swimming Gala

 
For more information or to register your interest, please email:

 STS@enfield.gov.uk



The Queen’s
Baton

The Queen’s Baton is
on an amazing journey

across 72 nations.
Explore the design and

follow the journey!



Song:  Firework by  Katy Perry
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x_-PSmaCgEc

Signature
Dance

Get your class involved with the
'Signature' Jubilee dance

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=x_-PSmaCgEc


Music Service

We are running a showcase for school choirs or year groups to come and sing in Enfield Town or
Edmonton Green to share their performance with the borough! Schools will be able to sign up

for a 30 minute slot on a first-come-first-served basis.











EMS Big Sing
Friday 27th May
11:15am

Join us live on Zoom for a fun 15
minutes singing to celebrate the
Jubilee together!

Schools Singing Showcase
Thursday 26th May, 10:30 – 2:30
Friday 27th May, 12:00 – 2:30

 

Please email wendy.kemp@enfield.gov.uk for more information or to book a slot.

mailto:wendy.kemp@enfield.gov.uk


Together with Music free workshops

We are partnering with Together with Music, an organisation that links schools
with care homes and use music to bridge the gap between generations and
improve social connection and community cohesion. 

They have funding to be able to deliver 20 free intergenerational workshops to
primary schools in Enfield and the care home residents they are linked with.
These workshops will focus on sharing stories and memories linked to the
Queen and the Platinum Jubilee as a starting point for creative music-making
activities. Together With Music also offer a free ongoing platform to help
schools sustain the relationship with the care home and its residents and
support communities as they rebuild post-pandemic.

You can find out more about Together with Music here and to register interest in the workshops,
 email: rachel@imm-music.com

https://www.togetherwithmusic.org.uk/
mailto:rachel@imm-music.com


Catering
Menu

 To celebrate the Queen’s Platinum
Jubilee, our team has put together

ingredients that celebrate the dishes
and flavours of the Commonwealth.



We did research on what dishes the

Queen’s coronation banquet
involved. We had to settle for

Coronation Chicken, Green Beans
and New Potatoes as we could not

source the Turtle soup they enjoyed
at the banquet!








Mains



Coronation Roast Chicken, Roast Potatoes &
Green Beans 



Veggie Shepherd's Pie with Green Beans

(VG)



Maltese Pasta Bake (VG)





Dessert



Jubilee Trifle (V)



Commonwealth Cookie (VG)





If you would like this menu served in your school please contact your
schools catering Area Manager 



Road Closure
Street Parties




Enfield Council is delighted to be celebrating Her Majesty the Queen's Platinum
Jubilee in June 2022.

We want to help residents celebrate the incredible achievements of our Queen in
the most suitable way possible.

If you are planning a local event, street party or similar, you will find helpful guidance
and important application forms.






 
Apply for a road closure 

https://new.enfield.gov.uk/services/your-council/queens-platinum-jubilee-2022/

https://platinumjubilee.gov.uk/
https://new.enfield.gov.uk/services/your-council/queens-platinum-jubilee-2022/


We have put together a sundries list of items that can be purchased via Enfield Catering
Service, to facilitate any Jubilee events your school is planning. It includes home baking

and salads from our talented chefs as well as meat supplied by the same quality
butcher we use on a daily basis.

 



 
Get in touch with the Enfield Catering Service team:

Elise.Merchant@enfield.gov.uk

Facilitate your own BBQ or
Street Party Event

BBQ Supplies 
Chicken Thighs £1.25 per Thigh

Chicken Breast £1.50 per Breast 
4oz Beef Burgers £1 per Burger 

Chicken Sausages £20 per 4.54kg box 
Burger Buns £7.50 for 48 Buns






Salads
Coleslaw £12.50 for 50 portions

Potato salad £12.50 for 50 portions
Couscous salad £12.50 for 50 portions

Garden salad £12.50 for 50 portions



Home Baking
Victoria sponge £7.50 for 32 portions

Jubilee cupcakes £12.5 for 25 portions
Scones and Jam £5 for 24 portions
Anzac Biscuits £7.50 for 50 portions














Share on
social media

@SchoolsTraded




